1. Our Netherlee staff consider our families’ unique circumstances
and meaningfully engage with them.

2. At Netherlee, we involve our families in different ways in order to
meet the needs of all learners.

3. Our Netherlee staff understand and use the principles of Getting
it Right for Every Child (GIRFEC) to benefit all our children and
their families.

4. At Netherlee, we value feedback from our families and use this
to evaluate our practice.

5. At Netherlee we monitor and evaluate children’s learning and
progress by working in partnership with our families.

6. At Netherlee, our families contribute to and engage in the life
and work of our school and nursery and this helps us to get it right
for every child.

7. We have forged positive relationships with different agencies
and our local community to support learning in our school and
nursery.

8. We all work together to actively promote equality and diversity
within our school and nursery communities.

9. To ensure that all of our families feel welcomed and included in
the life and work of the school and nursery, our Netherlee
community works hard to remove any barriers to learning.

10. At Netherlee, literacy, numeracy and health and wellbeing are
firmly embedded through our daily practice to support our children
and their families.



